
Young Men’s Study Group 

Do you understand the Eucharistic – The Body 

and Blood of our Lord, transubstantiation, and 

the source and summit of our faith?? If you don’t you’re not 

alone. This next school year a group of Young Men, those 

with children in Kindergarten to 8th grade and newly married 

men will tackle the topic which aligns with the Eucharistic 

Congress. We will be guided by Fr. Mike Schmitz, Bishop Rob-

ert Barron, Chris Stefanick and other known speakers. We 

invite you to join us for the kick-off: 

Monday September 11th  

Is anyone in your family interested 

in becoming a Cub Scout? Cub 

Scouts is a great program for Kin-

dergarten through 5th grade for 

both girls and boys.  

 

Tuesday September 12th at 6:30pm @St. Joe’s  

there will be a great opportunity to learn more. We'll be 

there to answer questions and share the fun plans that 

the Pack has planned for the year. If you can't make it 

and have questions- you can reach out to Pack 103 



BIBLE STUDY  

ALL ARE  

WELCOME! 
NO EXPERIENCE NEEDED 

SIGN UP  

TODAY 




